LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 15, 2013
TO: Honorable Joe Straus, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3559 by Pickett (Relating to the Texas Peace Officers' Memorial Monument.), As
Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would transfer authority to raise funds from private or public entities for the continued
maintenance and improvement of the Texas Peace Officer's Memorial from the Commission on
Law Enforcement Officer Standards and Education to the State Preservation Board. It is
anticipated that any additional costs associated with implementation of the bill could be absorbed
within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, SD, KK, ESi, EP,LCO
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